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library and information service managers and policy makers in the field. LIS
policy shapers and managers in public, education (schools, further and higher
education), health and special libraries and information services working in any
country or internationally and people engaged in professional education in the
field such as lecturers or students.
Eve's Daughters Lynn Austin 1999-09-01 What Would You Do If a Secret Was Causing
Your Family to Crumble? Is there a secret terrible enough that it should never be
revealed, not even if it was tearing a family apart? For more than five decades
Emma Bauer has kept one--carefully guarding it with all her strength, and for more
than five decades that choice has haunted her life and also the lives of her
daughters and granddaughter. Is it too late for wrongs to be righted? Does Emma
even have the strength to let the healing power of truth work in her family? The
story of four generations of women and the powerful effects that their choices
have had on their lives is at the heart of Eve's Daughters, an epic novel from
author Lynn Austin. Grand in scope but tender and personal at the same time, it
will please you as a fan of contemporary or historical fiction. Exploring times
from World War I to the 980s, Eve's Daughters is an insightful look at mothers,
daughters, sisters, and families that allows you to see a little bit of yourself
through the characters' triumphs, struggles, and hard-tested faith. Yearning for
love, dignity, and freedom, the four generations of women must come to terms with
the choices they have made. Healing comes when the past is forgiven but only when
they embrace God's forgiveness can they shatter the cycle that has ruled their
lives over the decades. Link to Readers' Discussion Questions
Ever After High: Raven Queen's Story Shannon Hale 2013-07-30 Raven Queen, the
daughter of the Evil Queen, is destined to give the poisoned apple to Snow White's
daughter. But Raven has a spark of rebelliousness in her heart and she knows one
thing for sure-evil is so not her style. Read all about her getting ready to
return to Ever After High in this excerpt from the upcoming book The Storybook of
Legends.
Evaluation for Substituted Judgement Eric Y. Drogin 2010-04-12 Forensic mental
health assessment (FMHA) has grown into a specialization informed by research and
professional guidelines. This series presents up-to-date information on the most
important and frequently conducted forms of FMHA. The 19 topical volumes address
best approaches to practice for particular types of evaluation in the criminal,
civil, and juvenile/family areas. Each volume contains a thorough discussion of
the relevant legal and psychological concepts, followed by a step-by-step
description of the assessment process from preparing for the evaluation to writing
the report and testifying in court. Volumes include the following helpful
features: Boxes that zero in on important information for use in evaluations Tips
for best practice and cautions against common pitfalls Highlighting of relevant
case law and statutes Separate list of assessment tools for easy reference Helpful
glossary of key terms for the particular topic In making recommendations for best
practice, authors consider empirical support, legal relevance, and consistency
with ethical and professional standards. These volumes offer invaluable guidance
for anyone involved in conducting or using forensic evaluations. This book
considers those legal, ethical and assessment issues that arise when forensic
mental health professionals are asked to evaluate the capacity of adults to make
independent decisions about the management of their personal and financial
affairs. As our population ages, the competence of those who are elderly and
mentally infirmed may be challenged more and more frequently, and this book will
be an invaluable resource for those involved in assessing that competence.
Evaluating Research in Academic Journals Fred Pyrczak 2016-10-04 • A supplementary
guide for students who are learning how to evaluate reports of empirical research
published in academic journals. • Your students will learn the practical aspects
of evaluating research, not just how to apply a laundry list of technical terms
from their textbooks. • Each chapter is organized around evaluation questions. For
each question, there is a concise explanation of how to apply it in the evaluation
of research reports. • Numerous examples from journals in the social and
behavioral sciences illustrate the application of the evaluation questions.
Students see actual examples of strong and weak features of published reports. •
Commonsense models for evaluation combined with a lack of jargon make it possible
for students to start evaluating research articles the first week of class. • The
structure of this book enables students to work with confidence while evaluating
articles for homework. • Avoids oversimplification in the evaluation process by
describing the nuances that may make an article publishable even though it has
serious methodological flaws. Students learn when and why certain types of flaws
may be tolerated. They learn why evaluation should not be performed mechanically.
• This book received very high student evaluations when field-tested with students
just beginning their study of research methods. • Contains more than 60 new
examples from recently published research. In addition, minor changes have been
made throughout for consistency with the latest edition of the Publication Manual
of the American Psychological Association.
Events Management Charles Bladen 2017-10-30 Contemporary events management is a
diverse and challenging field. This introductory textbook fully explores the
multidisciplinary nature of events management and provides the student with all
the practical skills and professional knowledge they need in order to succeed in
the events industry. It introduces every core functional area of events
management, such as marketing, finance, project management, strategy, operations,
event design and human resources, in a vast array of different event settings from
sport to political events. This new edition has been updated to include: • New and
updated content on developments in technology, risk management and event
volunteering. • New and updated case studies that include emerging economies. •
New industry voices by international practitioners. Every topic is brought to life
through vivid case studies, personal biographies and examples of best practice
from the real world of events management. Written by a team of authors with many
years’ experience of working in the events industry, Events Management: An
Introduction is the essential course text for any events management programme.
Evening Ferry Katherine Towler 2010-05-22 A young woman returns to her provincial
home on Snow Island to take care of her stubborn father and sort out her troubles
but instead finds her late mother's diaries, which may explain her mysterious
death.
Building Academic Vocabulary Robert J. Marzano 2006-12-01 In Building Academic
Vocabulary: Teacher s Manual, Robert J. Marzano and Debra J. Pickering give
teachers a practical way to help students master academic vocabulary. Research has
shown that when teachers, schools, and districts take a systematic approach to
helping students identify and master essential vocabulary and concepts of a given
subject area, student comprehension and achievement rises. In the manual, readers
will find the following tools: * A method to help teachers, schools, and districts
determine which academic vocabulary terms are most essential for their needs * A
six-step process for direct instruction in subject area vocabulary * A how-to to
help students use the Building Academic Vocabulary: Student Notebook. The six-step
method encourages students to learn critical academic vocabulary by connecting
these terms to prior knowledge using linguistic and non-linguistic means that
further encourage the refinement and deepening of their understanding. *
Suggestions for tailoring academic vocabulary procedures for English Language
Learners. * Samples and blackline masters for a variety of review activities and
games that reinforce and refine student understanding of the academic terms and
concepts they learn. The book also includes a list of 7, 923 vocabulary terms
culled from the national standards documents and other publications, organized
into 11 subject areas and 4 grade-level categories. Building Academic Vocabulary:
Teacher s Manual puts into practice the research and ideas outlined in Marzano s
previous book Building Background Knowledge for Academic Achievement. Using the

Facing Fear Gennita Low 2009-10-13 In this sizzling romantic suspense, the popular
author of Into Danger brings together a woman with no past with a man who has
given up on his future. Rick Harden, CIA's Task Force Operations Chief, made a
mistake ten years ago and his wife paid the ultimate price. He is content to be
out of field work and instead play the bureaucrat...until his superior is arrested
for treason, and a woman resembling his dead wife arrives on the scene. Nikki
Taylor is a woman with no past, having lost part of her memory in a field
operation gone wrong. But her superiors promised they would help her find her
past, if she would do them one more job –– find out if Rick Harden is in league
with the traitor. Knowing she resembles Rick's late wife, Nikki embarks on a
dangerous game of seduction that will be more than either of them bargained for.
Every Day God David Hose 2011-09-06 When Takeko Hose was shot and paralyzed from
the knees down, she and her husband, David, turned to prayer more fervently than
ever. They received all they'd hoped for and more. Every Day God recounts the
dialogues Takeko and David have engaged in with God for eight years. To them, God
is akin to a warm and caring parent eager to nurture and love every child
unconditionally. Moreover, with the right seeking, each person can access this
divine source at the core of his or her being.
Every Mother's Son Lyn Andrews 2010-05-27 Two young mothers fight to keep their
families safe as the shadow of World War II falls over Liverpool. In the sequel to
Friends Forever, Lyn Andrews writes a gripping wartime saga in Every Mother's Son
- a tale depicting the power of love and the inner strength of the women of the
Liverpool Blitz. Perfect for fans of Anne Baker, Joan Jonker and Kate Thompson.
Molly and Bernie have been friends forever. As young girls they left Ireland
seeking new beginnings in Liverpool. Now they are marrying their sweethearts and
looking forward to enjoying the lives they've worked so hard to build. But as the
Liverpool Blitz begins, it seems as if their dreams are about to be destroyed.
Night after night, horrific bombing tears the city apart. As wives and mothers,
both women know that they could face great tragedy. But they also know that their
friendship, and their love for their husbands and sons, will give them the
strength to find the happiness they deserve... What readers are saying about Every
Mother's Son: 'As with everything that Lyn Andrews writes it's a page turner, I
could not put it down... you live the lives of the characters and cannot wait to
read the final page, but don't want the novel to end' 'Andrews' writing on the war
is vivid and remarkably realistic and the journey of the two main characters has
an emotional truth and authenticity about it which I found very moving... a
believable and heartfelt story'
Evertrue Brodi Ashton 2014-02-27 Having finally rescued Jack from the dark Tunnels
of the Underworld, all Nikki wants is to be with him and for life to return to
normal. But Cole tricked Nikki as they journeyed through the labyrinth of the
Everneath, and now she's started turning into an Everliving just like him.
Desperate to find a way to reverse the process, Nikki and Jack try everything they
can think of. Even Cole becomes an unlikely ally, but for how long? Nikki needs to
feed on Cole to survive, Cole needs Nikki to gain control of the throne in the
Everneath, and Jack needs Nikki because she is everything to him. Together, they
must travel back to the Underworld to undo Nikki's fate and make her mortal once
more. Will Nikki be forced to spend eternity in the Underworld-or does she have
what it takes to bring down the Everneath once and for all?
Untouchable Mulk Raj Anand 2003-07-01
Ever Present Danger Kathy Herman 2009-07-01 Can You Ever Escape Your Past? At
eighteen, popular Ivy Griffith likes nothing better than getting stoned with her
boyfriend, Pete, and his basketball buddies–until one afternoon when a nightmare
unfolds. Ivy watches in horror as her boyfriend and his friends murder a teammate
and bury his body in a remote location. The four friends make a pact to keep the
killing quiet, and Ivy flees her parents’ Colorado home for college and never
looks back. Now, after ten years of numbing her guilt with drugs, she’s finally
clean. The single mom of a seven-year-old son, Montana, Ivy returns home to the
tiny town of Jacob’s Ear, hoping for courage to reveal the shocking truth of her
past and be rid of this baggage forever. But when disaster strikes at her high
school reunion, she’s the only one left alive who witnessed that fateful night so
long ago…Or is she? Who else could’ve known about the pact and who would want Pete
and his co-conspirators dead? As the investigation heats up and the death toll
rises, Ivy is forced to decide if confessing the truth is really worth risking her
own life.
Evening Is the Whole Day Preeta Samarasan 2009-05-12 A “psychologically acute and
boldly plotted” tale of a wealthy, dysfunctional family in Malaysia (Booklist,
starred review). Set in Malaysia, this internationally acclaimed debut novel
offers an unflinching look at relationships between parents and children, brothers
and sisters, the wealthy and poor, a country and its citizens—all through the eyes
of the prosperous Rajasekharan family. When Chellam, the family’s rubberplantation-bred servant girl, is dismissed for unnamed crimes, her banishment is
the latest in a series of losses that have shaken six-year-old Aasha’s life. A few
weeks before, Aasha’s grandmother Paati passed away under mysterious circumstances
and her older sister, Uma, departed for Columbia University—leaving Aasha to cope
with her mostly absent father, bitter mother, and imperturbable older brother.
Moving backward and forward in time, Evening Is the Whole Day explores the closely
guarded secrets that haunt the Rajasekharans: What was Chellam’s unforgivable
crime? Why was Uma so intent on leaving? What did Aasha see? And, underscoring all
of these mysteries: What ultimately became of her father’s once-grand dreams for
his family and his country? “A delicious first novel . . . [Samarasan’s]
ambitious, spiraling plot, her richly embroidered prose, her sense of place, and
her psychological acuity are stunning.” —The New York Times Book Review “A
surpassingly wise and beautiful debut novel about the tragic consequences of the
inability to love.” —Booklist, starred review “The language bursts with energy.”
—Publishers Weekly
Eve Tony Gonzales 2008-09-18 A man wakes, trapped inside a cloning vat. He has no
idea how he got there, no idea where he is, and no idea who he is. But someone is
trying to kill him, and they're about to succeed ... A disgraced Foreign
ambassador leaves his post humiliated, and ignored by his superiors, only to meet
Ameline - a woman who seems to know everything about him, and an alarming amount
about a conspiracy to overthrow the government. And on a back-water world during
an economic crisis a worker called Tibus Heth leads a revolt against the
corporation which earns him an unexpected and mysterious ally with astounding
influence, and an inclination to aid his revolutionary ideas ...
Evaluating the Impact of Your Library David Streatfield 2012-12-23 Assessing
impact is increasingly critical to the survival of services: managers now require
comprehensive information about effectiveness, especially in relation to users.
Outlining a rigorously tested approach to library evaluation and offering
practical tools and highly relevant examples, this book enables LIS managers to
get to grips with the slippery concept of service impact and to address their own
impact questions in their planning. The 2nd edition is fully updated to include
international approaches to qualitative library evaluation, new international
research, and current debates on the evolving nature of evaluation, as well as
reflections on the importance of involving stakeholders and of evaluation to guide
advocacy. Key topics include: • The demand for evidence • Getting to grips with
impact • The research base of this work • Putting the impact into planning •
Getting things clear: objectives • Success criteria and impact indicators: how you
know you are making a difference • Making things happen: activities and process
indicators • Thinking about evidence • Gathering and interpreting evidence •
Taking stock, setting targets and development planning • Doing national or
international evaluation • Where do we go from here? Readership: Practising
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teacher s manual and vocabulary notebooks, educators can guide students in using
tools and activities that will help them deepen their own understanding of
critical academic vocabulary--the building blocks for achievement in each
discipline.
Evaluating Teaching James H. Stronge 2005-11-02 This invaluable resource
demonstrates how to foster the development of highly qualified teachers through
designing and implementing a solid teacher evaluation system.
Every Man His Own University Russell Conwell 2017-10-16 This eBook edition of
"Every Man His Own University" has been formatted to the highest digital standards
and adjusted for readability on all devices. "A distinct university walks about
under each man's hat. The only man who achieves success in the other universities
of the world, and in the larger university of life, is the man who has first taken
his graduate course and his post-graduate course in the university under his hat.
There observation furnishes a daily change in the curriculum. Books are not the
original sources of power, but observation, which may bring to us all wide
experience, deep thinking, fine feeling, and the power to act for oneself, is the
very dynamo of power." – Russell H. Conwell (from "Every Man His Own University")
Russell Herman Conwell (1843 – 1925) was an American Baptist minister, orator,
philanthropist, lawyer, and writer. He is best remembered as the founder and first
president of Temple University in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, as the Pastor of The
Baptist Temple, and for his inspirational lecture, Acres of Diamonds.
Even A Daughter Is Better Than Nothing Mykel Board 2005-07-22 This is the story of
how Maximum Rock'n'Roll Columnist Mykel Board spent a year teaching English at the
Mongolian National University in Ulaanbaatar. From getting lost in the Gobi Desert
to stirring fights in a Mongolian disco, Board teeters through the heart of
contemporary Mongolian culture with the class, humor and buffoonery of a modernday Charlie Chaplin.
Evaporation, Evapotranspiration and Climatic Data Robert D. Burman 1994
Definitions of evapotranspiration and transpiration; atmospheric & thermodynamic
parameters; soil parameters; estimating reference crop ET; estimatin ET for
specific crops; production, vegetation & ET; evaporation from water surfaces;
comparisons and example calculations.
Evaluating Service Learning Activities and Programs David A. Payne 2000 Uses an
extended case study to guide teachers through evaluation of service-learning
outcomes and their relevance to the curriculum. Covers the evaluation process from
question formulation to instrumentation, data collection, and application. Current
professional practices are emphasized throughout. Includes a list of state
organizations supporting service learning, and some 40 pages of sample checklists
and forms. Payne is director of Test Scoring and Reporting Services and professor
of educational psychology at the University of Georgia. Annotation copyrighted by
Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Every Pot Has a Cover Michael J. Salamon 2008-10-03 Every Pot Has a Cover intends
to help individuals achieve the insight needed to find and keep a suitable life
partner. There is finally solid research that indicates why some marriages are
successful and others are not—the key is compatibility. A successful marriage
demands a commitment to understanding one's own unique personality profile and
realizing that while opposites have certain attractions, life mates should share
many similarities. This book explains current research and enables readers to
assess levels of personality compatibility. For over 20 years, Dr. Michael J.
Salamon has worked as a clinician and researcher whose primary interests have been
personality relationships and life-satisfaction. As a result, this book focuses
mainly on the following areas; an understanding of personality traits, attributes
and disorders and how they impact relationships, a test to measure personality
compatibility, and how to strengthen a relationship once there is compatibility.
Loud Tana Douglas 2021-02-01 'Douglas's story is a rock history time capsule and a
journey of self-discovery all at once.' ROLLING STONE What goes on tour stays on
tour -- unless you're the the first woman roadie in the world At just fifteen,
Tana Douglas ran away to the circus that was rock 'n' roll in the 1970s, taking a
job with a young and upcoming band called AC/DC. While still a teenager she headed
to the UK and later the US to work for a who's who of bands and artists. Life on
the road was exhilarating, hard work, occasionally surreal but never dull,
particularly when you're the only woman in the road crew and the #metoo movement
is still 40 years away. Whether wrangling Iggy Pop across Europe, climbing trusses
while seven months pregnant, drinking shots of JD with Bon Scott backstage at
Wembley, or donning a tailor-made suit to do lights for Elton at Windsor Castle,
Tana did it all. Loud is rock 'n' roll like you've never seen it before, by a
woman who not only survived the all-male world on the road but climbed to the top
and lived to tell the tale. AC/DC * Deep Purple * ELO * Elton John * Ice Cube *
Ice-T * Iggy Pop* INXS * Iron Maiden * Lenny Kravitz * Neil Diamond * Ozzy
Osbourne * Patti Smith * Pearl Jam * Rage Against the Machine * Red Hot Chili
Peppers * Santana * Status Quo * Suzi Quatro * The Offspring * The Police * The
Runaways * The Who * Vanda & Young and more!
Evangelicals and Science in Historical Perspective David N. Livingstone 1999
Comprising papers by such distinguished scholars as John Headley Brooke, James R.
Moore, Ronald Numbers, and George Marsden, this collection shows that questions of
science have been central to evangelical history in the United States, as well as
in Britain and Canada.
Everest - the First Ascent Harriet Tuckey 2014-04-10 WINNER OF THE OUTSTANDING
GENERAL SPORTS WRITING AWARD, BRITISH SPORTS BOOK AWARDS WINNER OF THE BOARDMAN
TASKER PRIZE WINNER OF THE MOUNTAIN & WILDERNESS PRIZE, BANFF FESTIVAL WINNER OF
THE TONY LOTHIAN AWARD, BIOGRAPHERSâe(tm) CLUB For the first time, drawing upon
previously unseen diaries and letters, rare archive material and interviews,
Everest âe" The First Ascent tells the remarkable story of Griffith Pugh, the
forgotten team member whose scientific breakthroughs ensured the worldâe(tm)s
highest mountain could be climbed. A doctor and physiologist, Griffith Pugh
revolutionised almost every aspect of British high-altitude mountaineering,
transforming the climbersâe(tm) attitude to oxygen, the clothes they wore, their
equipment, fluid intake and acclimatisation. Yet, far from receiving the acclaim
he was due, he was met with suspicion and ridicule. His scientific contributions
were, quite simply, at odds with old-fashioned notions of derring-do and the
gentlemanly amateurism that dogged the sport. Later in his career, his impact in
helping athletes enhance their performance lasts to this day in the fields of
cycling, swimming and running. This insightful biography shows Pugh to be
troubled, abrasive, yet brilliant. Eight years in the writing, closely researched,
and told with unflinching honesty by Pughâe(tm)s daughter, Harriet Tuckey, Everest
âe" The First Ascent is the compelling portrait of an unlikely hero.
ActionScript Developer's Guide to Robotlegs Joel Hooks 2011-08-08 Robotlegs is a
standout among the ActionScript 3 development frameworks available today. With it,
Flash, Flex, and AIR developers can create well-architected, testable, and
flexible Rich Internet Applications—fast. This concise guide shows you how the
light footprint and focused scope of this open source framework not only solves
your immediate coding problems, it helps you gain insight into AS3 architecture on
a much deeper level. The authors provide a walkthrough of specific features in two
applications they've written in Robotlegs, complete with code for each application
as a whole. You'll learn how to achieve a balance of flexibility and consistency
in your own projects. Solve 80% of your coding problems with 20% of the API Gain
code-base flexibility with automated Dependency Injection Learn the anatomy of a
Robotlegs application Understand the relationships between models, services,
control code, and views in the framework's MVCS architecture See how the
Robotlegs’ approach facilitates Test Driven Development (TDD) Pick up practical
methods for architecting Robotlegs solutions Get expert insights to power-up your
existing Robotlegs code
Even the Lies are True Harry Morris 2013-02-21 This work presents funny, strange
and possibly true tales from Harry the Polis. Harry Morris is out to show a side
of our industrious police force that we don't often see - the lighter side. His
time with the Glasgow and Strathclyde constabulary, or 'polis' for short, hasn't
robbed Harry of his sense of humour, and every wily witness, cocky con, and
sarcastic sergeant he ever rubbed up against is here in page after page of
humorous stories. Full of hilarious anecdotes, oddball characters, quick comebacks
and unlikely excuses, "Even the Lies are True" shows true Glaswegian humour at its
finest. Every funny tale - tall and true - of Harry's twenty-nine years police
career is either here, or yet to come in future Harry the Polis books like "Even
More Lies" and "Nothing Like the Truth" - and there's no shortage of laughs in
these hilarious stories from the rank and file. Already described by Alex Dickson
of Radio Clyde as 'classics of our time' and by Bob Shields of the Daily Record as
'a must read for anyone who likes to walk about with a grin on their face', "Even
the Lies are True" is sure to arrest you with its irrepressible mirth.
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Evening Clouds Junzo Shono 2000-06-01 A "snapshot" of daily life in 1960s Tokyo.
Every Day, Every Hour Nataša Dragnic 2012-06-07 Dora and Luka are inseparable:
ever since he fainted at the sight of her - walking into the classroom with her
new schoolbag - and she woke him with a chaste kiss, it has been love at first
sight. 'There's something in the air when the two of them are together. You can't
call it calm, you can't call it storm.' Theirs is a friendship made of chocolate
and mandarin oranges; of shape-shifting clouds and coloured canvases; and, as
Dora's family leave Croatia for Paris, of farewells and memories. It is not until
years later, when a promising artist faints at the familiar sight of a young
actress entering a Parisian gallery on his opening night, that Luka and Dora are
reunited. But just as chance brings them together, fateful choices and forces
bigger than themselves conspire to keep the couple apart. Will they ever truly be
able to find or forget one another? Bursting with drama and ardour, at turns
heartbreaking and exhilarating, and told with the same overwhelming intensity as
the bond it describes, this is a dazzling tour de force of a very special love
affair.
Every Second Counts Sophie McKenzie 2016-03-01 "First published in Great Britain
in 2014 by Simon and Schuster UK Ltd."
Evening's Empire Bill Flanagan 2010-01-05 THE YEAR IS 1967. In England, and around
the world, rock music is exploding—the Beatles have gone psychedelic, the Stones
are singing "Ruby Tuesday," and the summer of love is approaching. For Jack Flynn,
a newly minted young solicitor at a conservative firm, the rock world is of little
interest—until he is asked to handle the legal affairs of Emerson Cutler, the
seductive front man for an up-and-coming group of British boys with a sound that
could take them all the way. Thus begins Jack Flynn’s career with the Ravons, a
forty-year journey through London in the sixties, Los Angeles in the seventies,
New York in the eighties, into Eastern Europe, Africa, and across America, as
Flynn tries to manage his clients through the highs of stardom, the has-been
doldrums, sellouts, reunions, drug busts, bad marriages, good affairs, and all the
temptations, triumphs, and vanities that complicate the businesses of music and
friendship. Spanning the decades and their shifting ideologies, from the wild
abandon of the sixties to the cold realities of the twenty-first century,
Evening’s Empire is filled with surprising, sharply funny, and perceptive riffs on
fame, culture, and world events. A firsthand observer and remarkable storyteller,
author Bill Flanagan has created an epic of rock-and-roll history that is also the
life story of a generation.
In the Tycoon's Debt (Mills & Boon Modern) Emily McKay 2010-01-01 Runaway bride –
back in his bed!
Every Man's Challenge Stephen Arterburn 2009-02-19 Are you ready to face life’s
tests? God tests a man. Into the flow of everyday life He sends “pop
quizzes”–those unexpected trials that show us what we’re made of; that reveal the
true quality of our faith and character; that show our willingness to obey Him.
Every Man’s Challenge, part of the best-selling Every Man series, will prepare you
to obey. It does take guts to stand firm in facing what life throws our way. We
need courage to acknowledge our own weaknesses and to change. We need
understanding in handling moral dilemmas and family crises. Thankfully, God has
given us the strength we need. By His power we can “participate in the divine
nature” and triumph over our sins and the temptations and corruption of the world.
The forty “exams” in this book, comprised of Scripture, stories, and reflective
questions, will give you the necessary tools to draw closer to God and win life’s
battles. Used in your devotional times or for personal reflection or group study,
you’ll find strength to overcome sexual temptation, learn how to love your wife
better, and gain increasing confidence to live as Christ did. In the defining
moments of your life, you can obey God and pass the tests that challenge every
man.
Eve in the City Thomas Rayfiel 2007-12-18 “They say the city never sleeps. It
does. Just before dawn you can hear it snore. Light hangs in the air,
directionless, not yet pressed into rays. The smell of a hidden sea soaks through
stone. The streets themselves have that booming emptiness of a shell held to the
ear. Everyone is dreaming. It’s when I began to wander, that time in between.” For
Eve, newly arrived from a religious colony in the heartland, the sidewalks of New
York aren’t conveyors of humanity, they are sacred symbols, holy places. In the
early morning, when her shift as an after-hours barmaid ends, she roams the
deserted neighborhoods. It is a pilgrimage of sorts. Like so many before her, Eve
has come to Manhattan to find herself among the lights and noise and sea of
anonymous faces that make up the city. One night, her nocturnal meanderings lead
her to a scene that will set her life on an unexpected course. She sees two people
pressed against each other in the shadows of a building. Is it a mugging? A rape?
Or is this what love looks like when viewed from the outside? Eve's gaze locks
into that of the struggling woman. There is a moment of connection, of silent
communication, and then she is gone, the sound of her footsteps swallowed by the
city, leaving behind a man . . . bleeding on the pavement. As Eve attempts to
understand what she actually saw, she becomes involved with an up-and-coming
artist who draws her to him even as his actions push her away; she meets a
peculiar, father-like detective who pressures her to talk about a crime she now
thinks may not have even happened; and she contemplates a marriage proposal that
will give her a lot more than a last name. Everyone seems to want something from
Eve; now if only she can figure out what, exactly, she has within her to give.
With Eve In The City, Thomas Rayfiel has written a love letter to New York, from
empty dawn streets to the glitter of Bloomingdale’s to the galleries of SoHo. Here
is a smart, often dark-humored novel of a young woman’s search for self.
Every Boy Should Have a Man Preston L. Allen 2013-04-19 “James Baldwin meets
Aldous Huxley” in this “highly original” speculative fable (Chicago Tribune).
Nominated for the Hurston/Wright Legacy Award in Fiction In a post-human world,
creatures called oafs keep humanlike “mans” as beloved pets. One day, a poor boy
oaf brings home a man, whom he hides under his bed in the hopes his parents won’t
find out . . . “Much like Pierre Boulle’s 1963 novel Planet of the Apes, this
novel is a sardonic parable on the nature and destiny of the species. A nimble
fable whose bold narrative experiment is elevated by its near-biblical language
and affectionate embrace of our inherent flaws.” —Kirkus Reviews “An imaginative
and honest epic, weaving together biblical stories, fantasy, poetry, and fairy
tales with a touch of realism. . . . Allen asks us to question the assumptions, isms, and contradictions of the modern world. . . . Recalling the humanitarian
concerns of Octavia Butler’s Fledgling and the poetry of Ovid’s Metamorphosis
[sic], this book will appeal to readers of literary fiction and fantasy.” —Library
Journal “Imaginative, versatile, and daring, Allen raids the realms of myth and
fairy tales in this topsy-turvy speculative fable. . . . With canny improvisations
on ‘Jack and the Beanstalk,’ the ‘Epic of Gilgamesh,’ and Alice in Wonderland,
Allen sharpens our perceptions of class divides, racism, enslavement, and abrupt
and devastating climate change to create a delectably adventurous, wily, funny,
and wise cautionary parable.” —Booklist “It is one thing to devise a fable dealing
so adroitly with such concepts as racism, war, religion, and the very nature of
civilization itself, but Preston’s true triumph is the infusion of each page and
every astonishing episode with palpable emotional resonance.” —Les Standiford, New
York Times–bestselling author of Last Train to Paradise A Chicago Tribune
Noteworthy Fiction Pick
Eve's Apples Lena Kennedy 2013-04-25 Even half a world apart, they are destined to
be together . . . When 12-year-old Daisy Smith steals a carrot for Jackie Murphy,
an Irish barrow-boy, a love affair begins which will last for both their lives.
Even when Jackie's family leave for Australia, Daisy cannot forget her childhood
sweetheart. She determines to follow her love to Australia - after all, she would
follow him to the ends of the earth if she had to. Though Daisy and Jackie are
destined never to marry, their love affair continues. In Australia they both make
their fortunes - Jackie in the opal mines and Daisy through the outback bar she
runs with her husband. And as time goes on, their various children start new lives
thousands of miles away from their East-End roots . . . ****************** What
readers are saying about EVE'S APPLES 'Could not put this book down' - 5 STARS
'Saga at its best' - 5 STARS 'A fantastic storyline' - 5 STARS 'I enjoyed it so
much' - 5 STARS 'This really drew me in, I loved the whole story' - 5 STARS
The Novels of Mulk Raj Anand T. M. J. Indra Mohan 2005 Mulk Raj Anand, The Doyen
Of Indian English Fiction, Whose Writing Career Spanned Nearly Four Decades, Has
Carved Out A Permanent Niche In The Literary World. Anand S Writings Are Marked By
His Fine Perception Of The Indian Ethos, The Sinister Forces That Operate In The
Indian Society, His Humanitarian Outlook And Profound Sympathy For The DownTrodden And The Underprivileged. His Novels Are Thus Faithful Transcripts Of And
Serious Comments On The Contemporary Social Reality.The Twelve Insightful Essays
That Constitute This Volume Not Only Shed New Light On The Old Classics Like
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Untouchable, Coolie, Two Leaves And A Bud, And The Old Woman And The Cow, But Also
Deals With Issues Like Despair And Delight In The Novels Of Mulk Raj Anand, The
Identity Crisis, Anand S Creative Exploitation Of The Linguistic Resources Of The
English Language, His Narrative Technique, His Humanism, His Treatment Of
Individuals As Social Constructs, The Symbiotic Relationship Between Art And
Culture Studies, And Other Unexplored Facets Of Anand'S Writings. The Detailed
Bibliography At The End Serves As A Useful Research Tool For The Scholars Studying
Anand.The Students Of Indian English Literature Would Find This Book Immensely
Useful, And Also Those Who Keep Interest In The Writings Of Anand Would Find The
Essays Quite Thought-Provoking And Illuminating.
Fundamentals of ActionScript 3.0 Doug Winnie 2011-07-11 Adobe Flash Professional
is the most popular software available for creating animations for the Web. Most
people start using Flash to create vector-based animations that output small file
sizes perfect for the Web. Later they want to branch out into creating rich
interactive experiences for websites and mobile devices, and for that they need to
learn ActionScript. Doug Winnie draws on the experience he’s gained from his years
as an educator to teach not only what ActionScript can do, but also to show how
the code works. This gives the reader a deeper understanding of how ActionScript
functions, and gives them the power to come up with original solutions when
creating their own projects. Doug’s book dives right into the concepts of
manipulating Flash objects and the fundamentals of functions and mathematical
operators. After presenting events and using scripts to control the Flash
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timeline, classes and conditionals are covered in depth. The final part of the
book covers creating desktop applications with Adobe AIR, developing mobile
applications, and working with external code libraries. Real-world projects are
sprinkled generously throughout the book and Appendices include information on
debugging, deciphering documentation, and using Adobe Flash Builder as an
ActionScript development environment.
Principles for Building Resilience Reinette Biggs 2015-04-02 Reflecting the very
latest research, this book provides an in-depth review of the role of resilience
in the management of social-ecological systems and the ecosystem services they
provide. Leaders in the field outline seven principles for building resilience in
social-ecological systems, examining how these can be applied to advance
sustainability.
Every Molecule Tells a Story Simon Cotton 2011-11-16 From cooking to medicine,
from engineering to art, chemistry—the science of molecules—is everywhere. A
celebration of the molecules of chemistry, Every Molecule Tells a Story celebrates
the molecules responsible for the experiences of everyday life: the air we
breathe; the water we drink; the chemicals that fuel our living; the steroids that
give us sex; the colours of the seasons; the drugs that heal us; and the scented
molecules that enrich our diet and our encounters with each other. You can’t see
them, but you know that they are there. Unveiling the structures of poisonous
"natural" substances and beneficial man-made molecules, this book brushes away any
preconceived notions about chemistry to demonstrate why and how molecules matter.
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